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Hello. I am Gina Mosqueda, the new Center Director for Bright Horizons at Evanston as of 

September 1st, 2016.  I have over twenty five years of experience in the early childcare and 

education field.  I started my career with Bright Horizons in 1996 as a Teacher and have grown 

with the company occupying a variety of positions over the years; I have loved every one them!   

I hold a Bachelor’s Degree in Early Childhood Education from Roosevelt University and have 

been a Director for over 5 years!  I have had wonderful mentors along the way and take the 

care and education of young children very seriously.  I believe in providing high quality 

education from a high quality staff which in turn leads to high quality programming. I love the 

saying “it takes a village to raise a child”, and I am proud to be a part of your village!    The 

highlight of my day is when children run up to me and hug me, nothing ever compares to that!  I 

have the best job around!  I reside in Algonquin with my husband Billy, our daughter Lola and 

our dog Coco!   

If you have questions, comments or concerns about our center, please feel free to reach out to 

me at any time, my office is on the second floor, right by the elevator; I am always available 

should you have questions or just need to talk!  I look forward to partnering with you and your 

family for your child’s 1st and most important educational journey!   

Sincerely, 

Gina Mosqueda, 

 

 


